The South Australian Public Primary Schools' Choir



Administrator: Deb Hepworth – Ph. 0401 121 316

<u>SAPPSChoir.psmf410@schools.sa.edu.au</u>

Primary Schools Music Festival

28 Hay Street Klemzig 5087

Ph 8261 5438 Fax 8261 9799

Website: www.festivalofmusic.org.au

NEWSLETTER 24: 9 DECEMBER 2019

Hello everyone, What a wonderful Christmas Concert we had, to top off an outstanding year.



CONGRATULATIONS for 2019

- To all our choristers for outstanding attendance and commitment at rehearsals and gigs, and fabulous performances
- To all our assisting artists, soloists, comperes, choir leaders and those in the recording groups, for your extra efforts and wonderful talents
- To all our parents and families for endless driving, student supervision, goodie baking, donations, concert preparations and ... and ...

THANKS TO ...

- To Fran Molineux ...'Fran's Creative Cakes' (0417 717 326), for the exquisite gingerbread houses
- To Sarah Darbyshire ... 'Photography by Sarah D' (0426 875 007) for the numerous photographic session vouchers

It has been a privilege to know and work with such talented students and supportive parents.

USB 2019 MEMENTO

These will be posted out to those of you who have paid for them, early next week.

LEAVING STUDENTS

Best wishes to you all, for your continuing musical journey.

2020 ONGOING STUDENTS

We look forward to seeing you next year. I will be sending out some of our 2019 documentation in the next couple of days. Please look out for this!

See many of you tonight at bowling (with uniform donations, if appropriate).

ბონაცია არ ანაციანი გარის განის განის

Have a joyful and safe Christmas break. Warm regards Deb, Cathy, Gaby and Cheryl

